
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  Contact: Deb Calhoun, dcalhoun@waterwayscouncil.org 
June 26, 2023    301/332-0813 

 
WATERWAYS COUNCIL, INC. NAMES JEN ARMSTRONG AS  

DIRECTOR, GOVERNMENT RELATIONS 
 
Washington, DC – WCI has named Jen Armstrong as Director, Government Relations, effective 
today.  
 
She joins Dustin Davidson in this role for WCI. 
  
Ms. Armstrong was most recently Director of Navigation Policy and Legislation for the  
American Association of Port of Authorities (AAPA).   
 
Prior to that, she was Republican Staff Director/Clerk for the Senate Energy and Water (E&W) 
Appropriations Committee, representing Senate Republican interests in the development of the 
annual $52 billion Energy and Water Development (E&WD) Appropriations bill which funds the 
Corps of Engineers’ Civil Works mission, the Bureau of Reclamation, and the Department of 
Energy. 
 
Before that, she was a Professional Staff Member for the Senate E&W Appropriations 
Committee, responsible for the water portfolio of annual E&WD appropriations bill.  She served 
as a subject matter expert and advisor to members of Congress on matters related to federal 
navigation, flood control, environmental restoration, water supply, and hydropower. 
 
Ms. Armstrong has worked with the Corps of Engineers from 2004-2016 in a variety of positions 
including Government Affairs Liaison/Program Manager at Corps’ Headquarters; Civil Works 
Project Manager and Military Project Manager at the Norfolk District; and Civil Works 
Interdisciplinary Project/Construction Manager for the New Orleans Hurricane Protection 
Office.  
 
She earned a Bachelor of Science degree in biology from Old Dominion University. 
 
WCI President/CEO Tracy Zea said, “We are thrilled to welcome Jen to our staff.  She has long 
provided excellent counsel to WCI as a Capitol Hill professional staff member, and we know as a 
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team member that she will help us to further achieve success to modernize our nation’s inland 
waterways system.”  
 
Jen can be reached at 202/987-9031 or jarmstrong@waterwayscouncil.org. 
 
Waterways Council, Inc. is the national public policy organization advocating for a modern and   
well-maintained national system of ports and inland waterways.  The group is supported by 
waterways carriers, shippers, port authorities, agriculture, labor and conservation 
organizations, shipping associations and waterways advocacy groups from all regions of the 
country.  Visit www.waterwayscouncil.org 
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